The Milner Baptist Storehouse
We continue to receive items for the Milner Baptist Storehouse for indi-
viduals and families in need. Everyone is encouraged to bring one or
more items for the storehouse in the coming weeks. Copies of the cur-
rently needed items are located on the table in the hallway.

WMU

The WMU meeting for the month of June will be held at 1:00 p.m. on
Monday, June 19 in the church fellowship hall. All ladies of the church
are invited to attend.

Brotherhood breakfast

The Brotherhood breakfast for this month will be held on Saturday, June
17 at 8:00 a.m. in the fellowship hall. Mr. Art Venable will be the guest
speaker. All men are invited.

Homecoming

This year we will celebrate Homecoming on Sunday, July 23. Rev.
Phillip Young will be our guest preacher. If you have a friend or family
member you want invited to Homecoming, please contact the church
office with their name and address.

Prime Timers

The Prime Timers (Senior Adults) will have their monthly meeting on
Wednesday, June 28 at 12:00 noon. Please sign up if you plan to attend.

Pray for our military personnel!
Please remember to pray for these individuals and for their families.

Lyle Guy Army Tim O’Conner Army
Henry Mullins Army Matthew Dyal Army
Tyler Jones Navy Jeffery Moyer

Tim York Navy Kyler Selsor Marine
Jonathan Buffington AF Tyler Cato Navy
Daniel Fioravanti ~ Army Tyler McClain Army
Jacob Cooper Army Melissa Chizek Army

Also, please remember to pray for the leaders of our nation and other
nations and for our military personnel around the world.

It’s Time for Vacation Bible School
“Galactic Starveyors”
June 19 to June 23  6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

We are going into space this year to learn about God’s word. Vacation
Bible School will be held Monday, June 19 through Friday, June 23 from
6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. each night. If you are available and would like to
help out, please contact Deedra Lanier, the church office or sign up. We
are excited and looking forward to the children having a great time during
VBS 2017!
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Guest Music Director

% On Sunday, June 25, our Music Director, Mr. Larry Mitcham will be
g away. Dr. Joe Preston will be with us that Sunday to lead the music.
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% Dr. Preston and Dr. Ross worked together for 10 years at the Second %
& Avenue Baptist Church in Rome, GA. Our Pastor looks forward to 43
g leading worship with Dr. Preston once again. g
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Weekly Schedule:

Coffee \Fellowship 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00 a.m.
Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.
Adult Choir Rehearsal 5:15 p.m.
Evening Worship 6:00 p.m.
Wednesdays

Noon Time Prayer Meeting 12:00 noon

Mid-week Prayer Service 7:00 p.m.

Fellowship Supper 6:00 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)
“Steps of Jesus” 6:15 p.m.

(First and Third Wednesdays each month)
Church Conference
(Second Wednesday each month)

7:15 p.m.
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Dr. Ken’s Pen /

The month of June gives our church a most important opportu-
nity, Vacation Bible School. The church house will be filled
with the sounds of children, a sound that brings joy to my heart.
They will be having fun and hearing the Good News, that Jesus
loves them. Let’s be praying that they will respond to God'’s
love and accept Christ as Savior. As we pray, pray that the
teachers and other VBS workers will be used by God to impart
the Gospel. We thank God for those who have volunteered to
help our church fulfill this important ministry.

This month also gives us the opportunity to honor our Fathers.
My Dad passed away on Father’s Day in 1976 and I continue
to miss him. When he was 13 years of age his father died and
he had to quit school in the seventh grade to take care of his
mother and eight of his brothers and sisters. At the age of
eighteen he enlisted in the army to serve during WWII. In a
battle in Frances he was wounded. I have always been proud
of his courage and character. He was of a generation of men
who showed his love of family by working hard and providing
for their needs.

When 1 think of him I am reminded of his love and support of
me and yes, he spoiled me. I can never remember him missing a
game in which I played, often traveling many miles to be there.
He taught me to fish, even though he was not a patient man.
When I think back over my childhood there was never anything
I wanted that he did not give me. When I announced my calling
to the ministry, he supported me and for a while I was his pas-
tor. James Albert Ross has always been my hero and I thank
God for his touch on my life.

Remember, God loves you and so do 1.

Dr. Ken...
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